
Grow Plants From Cuttings
One of the best ways to save money when gardening is to not
purchase plants for your garden in the first place. There are
a number of ways that this can be accomplished. One of the
best and easiest ways to do this is to make use of plant
cuttings.

Learn to grow plants from cuttings. There are a variety of
ways to prepare cuttings depending on the plant so a little
study is necessary. Timing is also of great importance to the
success of getting the plant cutting to generate on its own.
That being said, it’s not difficult to accomplish once you
know the correct procedure for your type of plant. Spending
some time to study the best way to go about using cuttings
from the plants you want will help ensure that you have a
beautifully full garden.

The best part about cuttings is that there are a large variety
of plants that can be grown from them. It also means that you
can have a whole new plant for free just by snipping off a
piece of an already grown plant. Some easy plants to start
with  include  mint,  red  valerian,  hydrangea,  pincushion,
geraniums and scented geraniums.

In addition, consider getting cuttings from the food that you
buy from the grocery store to eat. Many times you can slice
off a small piece of the food and grow an entirely new plant
while still eating the majority of it for your meal.
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